

Dear President Mr. Sun and all CYH members,

On behalf of Daiichi Sankyo Healthcare, I would like to extend to you and all your members my sincere congratulations for 70<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of China Chemical & Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (CCPC).

We, both parties have achieved good cooperation as great business partners in Taiwan for many years. It is our honor to celebrate this major milestone together with you all at this moment.

I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued supports and good friendship. I strongly expect that we will be able to create stronger partnership in CCPC's uninterrupted journey.

We wish CCPC and CYH a successful future, and wish you all the best.

With warmest regards,

Katsuhiko Yoshida

Representative Director, President

DAIICHI SANKYO HEALTHCARE CO., LTD.

DAIICHI SANKYO HEALTHCARE CO., LTD.